
MG/ER/16026 
 
25th April 2017 
 
To Whom it may Concern 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs 

Replacement School at Ffordd Llanrwst Dolgarrog Conwy LL32 8QE 

In accordance with Article 2 of the Town & Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) 

(Wales) (Amendment) Order 2016 please find enclosed Notice under Article 2C and 2D in respect of 

the Proposed Replacement Primary School at the Dolgarrog School Site.  

In respect of the 28-day consultation period all information is available to view or download at the 

following website: www.conwy.gov.uk/eductationconsultations 

A Hard copy will be available to view at:  Conwy County Borough Council 

Bodlondeb 

Bangor Road 

Conwy 

LL32 8DU 

Any comments are to be forwarded to TACP Architects Ltd at the following address:  
 
TACP Architects Ltd 

Pembroke House 

Ellice Way 

Wrexham Technology Park 

LL13 7YT 

 

Alternatively email to admin@tacparchitects.co.uk  

Any comments to be considered are to be received during the 28-day consultation period. 

 

 

 

For TACP Architects Ltd 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.conwy.gov.uk/eductationconsultations
mailto:admin@tacparchitects.co.uk

